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Non-Discrimination Policy 
 

 

Bridgeway Counseling Center 

does not discriminate in the 

provision of services to an 

individual (i) because the 

individual is unable to pay; 

(ii) because payment 

for those services would 

be made under Medicare, 

Medicaid or the 

Children’s Health 

Insurance Program 

(CHIP); or (iii) based 

upon the individual’s 

race, color, sex, national 

origin, disability, religion, 

or sexual orientation…or 

any other reasons deemed 

by clinicians, office staff, 

or other staff to be 

discriminatory. 

 


